
Question on Notice 
No. 811 

Asked on 24 May 2006 
 
MR CHOI asked the Minister for Emergency Services (MR PURCELL) -  
 
QUESTION: 
 
(1) What is the final location of the new ambulance station at Birkdale and any 

land acquisition required?  
(2) What is the construction program? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
(1) The final location for the new ambulance station at Birkdale is 5-9 Napier 

Street.  The acquisition of the site has been finalised. 
 
(2)  Planning for the construction of the new station has commenced with the 

aim of achieving Practical Completion in April 2007. 


